
Comment from James Keaveny 

As an owner of an affected GMC model, 2011 Sierra 1500, I urge the NHTSA to reject General 
Motors' petition for inconsequential. General Motors is trying to delay and reduce the repairs needed 
by dragging out a final decision. By delaying this decision, GM is counting on more affected vehicles 
to be taken off the road and hence a lower dollar amount spent on repairs. During this process I am 
continuing to drive this vehicle with a defective airbag putting mine and my family's health in danger. 
I urge you to deny this petition to ensure a prompt repair schedule for these affected vehicles. Thank 
you 

 


